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Atchison's Main Street work placed on hold 
(KAIR)--Scheduling challenges for the contractor is the reason cited for the delay
of Atchison- Main Street and 17th Street Asphalt Resurfacing Project.

According to a release from the City of Atchison, the delay will remain in place
untl May, with public works, in the meantime, “striping a temporary
configuration at 17th and Main by creating a right turn only lane on Main Street
turning north onto 17th Street.”

The final striping configuration, once resurfacing is completed next year, “will
match the rest of Main Street with a single westbound lane, a single eastbound
lane, and a center turning lane.” Additionally, the City says, the Public Works
Department “will be filling in the gap along the new gutter line one the south side
of Main Street from 2nd to 10th Street,” adding that the move is “a temporary
measure to get us through the winter season until the street can be properly
milled and resurfaced.”
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